Drainage Work Group Meeting

When:		Wednesday , November 12, 2022		11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. VIRTUAL ONLY

Outlet Adequacy 
Some tweaks were made to the ideas of the ask for the DMT consideration of the Outlet Adequacy technical group.  The DWG was clear as well as the DMT that this concept was preferred to keep the topic technical in nature and be cognizant of time availability.  Additional refinement of the “ask” was recommended and to share the list of names who were interested/asked to participate. 
[bookmark: _Hlk113005103]
Early Coordination Framework (Registry Portal)
A quick refresh of the repair concepts for inclusion was had. A number of Drainage related stakeholders expressed significant reservations on the repair inclusion for them to continue discussions on this topic. This has been communicated regularly and increased in frequency along the way. The proponents of the Registry Portal concept asked the Drainage Authorities (Specifically AMC & MAWD) to put in writing a response to the full topic to help lay out what, in their mind, was still workable and what would be off the table. AMC & MAWD staff mentioned they had their conventions around the corner but would provide a written response as soon as they were able. 

DNR Status update
At our last meeting the DNR had shared some very high level heads up that they were potentially working on a policy proposal to address early coordination and DNR reviews. DNR staff indicated they had organized a few stakeholder group discussions and were working to reach out to others along the way. We anticipated more details at the December meeting after agency staff had an opportunity to meet with a few more groups. 

